Louisiana State Board of Nursing

Mrs. Louise Murphy, R.N. President

907 Pere Marquette Building 150 Baronne Street New Orleans, Louisiana 70112-2382 504-568-5464

Miss Merlyn M. Maillian, R.N. Executive Director

November 19, 1986

Mr. Charles R. Waghorne, R.N. 1701 N. Hullen Metairie, LA 70001

Dear Mr. Waghorne:

At its regular meeting on November 13, 1986, the Board of Nursing deliberated on your request for an opinion regarding registered nurses performing acupressure and moxibustion. The Board's opinion is as follows:

There is no prohibition to a registered nurse performing acupressure and moxibustion.

The Board Members appreciated the opportunity to discuss this matter with you. They also appreciated the resource materials which you provided before the meeting.

Sincerely,

Sister Lucia Lacrand MSN DN

Sister Lucie Leonard, MSN,RN Nursing Practice Consultant

mg 86.22